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Dear Families

It seems very strange to welcome you and your young adults back for a new term when we are not altogether. We’ve all had to adapt to new ways of working, and I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for helping us to keep everyone safe.  This isn’t easy and we appreciate how challenging this is for families.

We are missing you all and we can’t wait to see you all when things become safer.  As you know we have to follow Government advice, so we cannot set any dates to when we think college will return back to normal.  In the meantime, we are continuing to provide care for some young adults of key workers as long as their health needs do not make them really vulnerable to this virus.

We hope you have found the work packs useful that teachers have provided and we will continue to provide these whilst we all work remotely. We have really loved seeing some of the work our learners from across all pathways have been doing via our Facebook page.  Please keep these photos coming. It’s a lovely way for us all to stay connected.  We are working on our COVID section of our website where we will continue to post useful links and resources.  Teachers will continue to make weekly phone calls, so if you have any concerns please raise these with your son or daughter’s pastoral lead teacher and we will do our best to help.

Stay safe everyone!

Kindest Regards


Mrs Greig
Interim CEO
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